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The costs of the system as it's now written will hasten the rate at which our taxes are rising above a 
sustainable level. There will not be sufficient providers of medical care to meet the need, given the kind 
and quantity of regulations mandated. There HAS to be a better way to assure safe and effective care 
for those who cannot earn a living wage without bankrupting those who do.

Warmly,
Ms. Carleen R. Ellis

Roanoke  VA  
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